
 

 

Regulatory Circular RG16-150 

Date:  September 1, 2016 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 

From:  API Group and Helpdesk 

RE:  2016 Back-Up Data Center Test - Update 

 
 

Updates Regulatory Circular RG16-099 

Trading Permit Holders (“TPHs”) who are required to participate in the October 15, 2016 Back-up Data 
Center Test have been provided individual notice via email.  Noticed TPHs need to contact CBOE to confirm 
their participation and provide necessary contact information if they have not already done so.  TPH 
confirmation and contact information need to be provided no later than September 30, 2016.  A detailed 
test script is now available for the Back-up Data Center Test and will be sent to all required participants. 

 

Additional Information: 
For technical support questions and additional information about the October 15, 2016 Back-up Data Center 
Test and the 2016 SIFMA BCP test, please contact the API Group at api@cboe.com or (312) 786-7300 or 
the CBOE Helpdesk at helpdesk@cboe.com or 866-728-2263.  
 
Questions related to this circular and Designated BCP/DR Participant obligations and testing requirements 
may be directed to the Regulatory Interpretation and Guidance Line at (312) 786-8141 or 
RegInterps@cboe.com. 
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